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Hello everyone! Welcome to year 2. This year, we are doing our home learning slightly 
different. Rather than using Google Classroom, we will be sending out one of these Home 
Learning sheets each week. This will be put in your child’s bag on a Friday. The Home 
Learning sheet will also be placed on the school website for you to view. 
 
This week, we will just show you what the letter is going to look like and what to expect. 
Please note that we are starting the RWI books on Monday so children will receive books 
to bring home next week. You are welcome to log into Times Table Rockstars and have a go 
at this. We will start spellings next week, they will be sent home next Friday on this letter. 

Reminders: This box will be used to give you anything you need to know about the 
coming weeks or anything we want to remind you of. It will also detail what we are 
covering in our Relationships and Health Education lessons.  

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school each day. 
2. Please send the reading record in daily (even when it is not book change day) so that we can 

record any reading that we do with your child. 
3. Times tables rockstars tables have been allocated to the children, they will have to use 

‘garage mode’ to access only their set tables. (2,5,10) 

Home Learning Tasks 
This box will not change- this is to remind you of the expectations of homework for 

your child. 
Reading TTRS Spellings 

Please read at least 5x over the 
week. 
 

  
 
 

Please complete at least 
15 minutes of TTRS. 

Learn your spellings and use 
each word in a sentence. 



Spellings. 
Here we will detail the spellings that your child needs to learn this week. The 
children will be told what group they are so that they can learn the correct 

spellings. Here is what this will look like: 
Spelling pattern for week beginning ______ 

… 
Group 1 Group 2 

 
  

Please help your child to learn all 10 spellings: the words relating to the spelling pattern and the 
words for your child’s spelling group.  

The test will be on all 5 of the group words + 5 of the pattern words. 
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